
Bacich Site Council Openings 
      2020- 2021 
Parent Representative Application 

  
Application deadline: ​Wednesday, ​May 20, 2020 

The Bacich School Site Council is a staff/parent advisory committee, which meets at 3:00 p.m. on the 
first Monday of each month to monitor how well the school is meeting the standards and expectations 
outlined in the Kentfield School District Strategic Plan.  Past issues have included school safety and 
character education. Site Council is comprised of the principal, a staff representative from each grade 
and parent representatives.  
  
Bacich Site Council has four openings for the 2020-2021 term. Each position will serve a 2-year term.  
Elections will take place between ​May 25 - 28​ with results expected by ​May 29, 2020​.  
Interested parents should contact Principal Sally Peck ​speck@kentfieldschools.org​ or Site Council 
parent chair, Amy Bornstein ​amyperlis@yahoo.com​ ​with any questions. 
  
Name:​__________________________________________________________  
  
Phone:_________________________________________________________  
  
Email:__________________________________________________________   
  
Grade level(s) of Bacich students:   
  
The following statement will appear in the electronic ballot provided to the Bacich 
Please complete and return this application (by email to ​lbartha@kentfieldschools.org​) 
by ​Wednesday May 20, 2020 at 5:00 p.m​. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sally Peck 
  
 


